
HAVE YOUR SAY 
Loch Street Reserve  
Playground Upgrade

The City of Canterbury Bankstown is proposing to upgrade Loch Street Reserve Playground, 
Campsie, as part of its 2018-2019 Capital Works program. 

The upgrade aims to replace existing aged playground equipment, provide two new pieces 
of exercise equipment, a ping pong table, additional seats and more trees. 

To share your thoughts, visit cb.city/haveyoursay

You can also call our Community Engagement Officer, Leanne Shedden, on 9707 9239  
or email haveyoursay@cbcity.nsw.gov.au

1	 Upgrading existing playground catering 
	 for wider range of age groups
2 	Pingpong table
3 	Fitness station

4 	Shaded seating area
5 	Upgraded loop footpath
6 	Proposed planting beds

7 	Existing entrance to be retained
8 	Existing shade sails to be retained
9 	Proposed trees for shade


